
STUDENT BULLETIN

February 27, 196I7

There will be a street meeting this Friday night. Meet 
in the prayer chapel at 7-’00 p.m.

The Apostles Quartet from the Nazarene College in 
Nampa, Idaho, will be at the Nazarene First Church In 
Bellevue at 2:30 p.m, on Sunday, March 1, 1961).. Every­
one is invited.

There will be basketball games Friday and Saturday 
nights at 8:90 p.m.

As consideration is being given to the appointment of 
yearbook staff members for the 196^-65 Karisma, we ask 
that any student who is interested in working on next 
year's staff, contact Steve G-roseclose (Va-2-6lij.9) 
prior to the Student Council meeting Tuesday morning. 
This matter will be discussed in the council meeting.


